
 

 

Daffodil International University 
 

Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 
 

Date: October 29, 2024 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Reschedule of Overlap/Makeup Exam of November 

02, 2024 
 

 

 

 

All the Students of the Department of EEE are being notified 

that due to unavoidable circumstances, the Overlap /Makeup 

Exam of 02.11.2024 (Saturday) is rescheduled to 09.11.2024 

(Saturday) at the same time as previous. 
 

 

Previous Date & Time Rescheduled Date & Time 

  

02.11.2024, 3:00-4:30 PM (Mid) 

3.00-5.00PM (Final) 

 

09.11.2024, 3:00-4:30 PM (Mid) 

3.00-5.00PM (Final) 

 
  

 

 

 


